Come

on over to the

tured above is the new verandah on the Erland Lee Home, replica of the original. The front doors also were re-

red to their original style.

[t is hoped that the Branch members throughout
itario will make a real effort to visit the Erland Lee
luseum) Home this year. Even if you were there last
ir changes are always taking place and there is
‘nty to see.

[n keeping with the era of the Home, we will be
tking a start on landscaping the grounds in 1979.

The Home is open every month except February,
00 AM-3.00 PM. All Branch Secretaries received an
‘plication form. If you plan a bus trip, or more than
car load, fill in the form and return to Mrs. Victor
achin, Erland Lee Home, R.R.1, Ridge Road,

‘oney Creek, LRG 3X4, or telephone 416-662-2691.
r an appointment. Drop-ins are welcome.

SPECIAL ACTIVITIES

There will be a special day for all Trent Valley
mnembers who will be dropping in on April 19 from
10,00 AM to 5.00 PM to visit and have a cup of tea.

'he members will be donating articles made from

yard of material; a hank of yarn; or a ball of cotton.

These articles from Trent Valley will be on sale during
Ontario Women's Institute Week, June 4 to 8th, 9.30-
4.00 PM. Proceeds from the sale ol articles will be
credited to Trent Valley Area toward the Foundation
Fund.

FOUNDATION FUND

You recall we set aside 1978-1980 in which to build
our Foundation Fund up to 5100,000.00. This will be
accomplished only through the generosity of individ-
ual donations or Branch District or Area contribu-
tions. If an individual cash donation is received you
will receive a charitable donation receipt recognized
for income tax purposcs.

We are pleased with your response but we still
have a long way to go. The interest from the Founda-
tion Fund will then Impulull\ carry the day to day op-
erational costs.

You will be hearing more about a special day on
December 6. CHRIST Mﬂ\b AT THE LEE. The Home
will feature 18th century decorations and a display of

authentic antique toys.
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